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PRESS SERVICE STATEMENT

The Press Service warns all those concerned of bargain offers, mailed out by a
Nestor Pavel on behalf of LUKOIL, to supply petroleum products. The messages
have copies of documents attached to them, with the illegally used LUKOIL
trademark, fake seals and signatures of LUKOIL Group's company executives.

We remind you of the need to use caution when dealing with unknown senders and
check information in the documents against that presented at the LUKOIL official
website: www.lukoil.ru (Russian version) and www.lukoil.com (English version).
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